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                                “Placerville, a Unique Historical Past Forging into a Golden Future “ 

City Manager’s Report 

May 28, 2019 City Council Meeting  
Prepared By: Regina O’Connell 

Item#: 12.5 

 

Subject:  Consider cancelling or changing the time of the June 11, 2019 Council Meeting 

____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Purpose:  To consider changes to the date and time for the June 11, 2019 Council Meeting to 

accommodate Council and staff attendance of the Arts and Culture El Dorado 2019 Benefit, honoring 

Charlie Downs with the Normadene Carpenter Award. 

Background:  City Council meetings are, by ordinance, held on the 2
nd

 and 4
th

 Tuesday of each month at 

6:00 with a 5:30 closed session if necessary.  Arts and Culture El Dorado has scheduled their annual 

benefit and presentation of the Noramdene Carpenter award for the second Tuesday of June at 6:00 pm, 

the same time as the Council Meeting.  The recipient of this year’s award is Charlie Downs.  Charlie has 

been a great friend of Placerville and has contributed greatly to the community.  Staff received a request 

from Arts and Culture El Dorado to adjust the time or day of the June 11 Council Meeting to allow those 

that want to attend the benefit to do so.   

Discussion:  The Council has traditionally held the meetings as necessary.  On rare occasions, a meeting 

has been canceled or time changed to accommodate emergencies or other circumstances.  A few years ago 

Council adjusted the start time to accommodate a fund raiser that several council members wanted to 

attend.  At this time, the June 11 Council meeting has a light agenda and moving or cancelling the 

meeting could be accommodated.  One item that likely will come up but is not yet determined is Union 

Negotiations.  It is anticipated that action may be required for that item but we will not know for a couple 

of weeks.   

Options: 

1. Adjust the start time of the June 11, 2019. 

2. Cancel the June 11, 2019 regular Council Meeting. 

3. Do nothing; keep the start time as currently designated. 

Cost: There is no cost to the City at this time.   

Budget Impact:  No budget impact is anticipated.    

Recommendation:  Consider cancelling or changing the time of the June 11, 2019 Council Meeting. 

 

 

       ____________________________ 

M. Cleve Morris, City Manager   Regina O’Connell, City Clerk    

 


